
BID No. 17-18/28 – Notice of Bid Cancellation           Page 1 of 1 
 

 
Purchasing Department 

530 Water Street 
Oakland, CA 94607 

 
Date: June 5, 2018 

 
NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 

 
BID No. 17-18/28 Palo Alto Firewall Network License Renewal 

 
 
The Port is cancelling the above referenced bid due to changes to term of the renewal. The Port will be re-
issuing a new bid for this project. All bidders who downloaded the bid document and provided an email 
address will be notified once the new bid document is available. The Port appreciates your interest in this 
bid and apologizes for any inconveniences this may have caused. 
 


